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NOTICE OF AWARD

Date: November 22, 2022

To: Michael LaFave, President
Advanced Excavating Specialists LLC
1200 Hazel Street
Kelso, WA 98626

Re: Bella Vista Waterline Construction — Notice of Award

Dear Mr. LaFave,

The City of Scappoose has considered the bid submitted by you for the Bella Vista Waterline Construction
Project in the Invitation to Bid, dated September 16, 2022.

At their November 21, 2022 regular meeting, the Scappoose City Council (Local Contract Review Board) awarded
the contract for the City of Scappoose Bella Vista Waterline Construction Project to Advanced Excavating
Specialists, LLC. You are hereby notified that your bid has been accepted for this work in the amount of One
Hundred Seventy-Four Thousand, One Hundred Forty-Four Dollars, and Twenty-Five Cents ($174,144.25).

You are required by the Instructions to Bidders to execute the Agreement and furnish the required Performance
Bond, Payment Bond, and Certificate(s) of Insurance within ten (10) calendars days from the date of this Notice.

If you fail to execute said Agreement and to furnish said Bonds and Certificates within ten (10) days from the
date of this Notice, the City will be entitled to consider all your rights arising out of the City’s acceptance of your
Bid as abandoned and as a forfeiture of your Bid Bond. The City will be entitled to such other rights as may be
granted by law.

Please return an acknowledged copy of this Notice of Award to the City via email.
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Huell Whitehaus
Assistant to Public Works Director

CC: Justin LaFave
Advanced Excavating Specialists, LLC

Dave Sukau,
Public Works Director

Alexandra Rains,
City Manager



